

To Date: 6<sup>th</sup> November 2015

Shri Varun Kapoor, IPS
Inspector General of Police &
Director, PRTS – Indore
Madhya Pradesh

**Subject:** Appreciation letter for providing technical assistance and participating in Wildlife Trust of India's Van Rakshak Project (VRP) training of frontline forest staff of Indore and Ujjain Forest Circle, Madhya Pradesh.

Ref No: WTI-VRP/11-2015/01

Dear Shri Varun Kapoor,

This is regarding the VRP training held for the frontline staff of Indore and Ujjain Forest Circle, Madhya Pradesh.

I'd like to thank you for taking part in our training as a trainer and sharing your immense knowledge on enforcement and law with the trainees during the training dated 30<sup>th</sup> October 2015. On behalf of our team here at Wildlife Trust of India (WTI), I express my appreciation on record for your support in conducting the VRP training workshop.

Thanks again.

Kind regards,

Vivek Menon

**Executive Director and CEO** 

Wildlife Trust of India